
 

     
 

                           
 

 

PART-TIME DEPUTY SHERIFF 
 

Are you looking for a career in Criminal Justice? 
 
The Pennington County Sheriff’s Office is looking for individuals who want to serve 
the public as a law enforcement officer.    Candidates must be self-motivated, and must 
be able to work independently as well as in cooperation with coworkers and other 
agencies.  Applicants must be Minnesota Post License eligible.   
 
Pennington County offers an excellent benefit package and salary is in accordance with 
the union contract; starting wage is $23.04 per hour.  Applications are available at the 
Pennington County Sheriff’s Office, 102 W 1st Street, Thief River Falls, MN or online at 
http://co.pennington.mn.us – click on ‘Employment’.  Application deadline is October 
30th, 2017 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
 

Pennington County is an Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 

http://co.pennington.mn.us/

